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April 2, 2020 
      

 
Re: Highland Park Project 
 

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Highland Park Project: 
       

DIRT MONKEY, LLC     $44,800.00 
CASHTON, WISCONSIN 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.    $73,000.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 

 
Wieser Brothers General Contractor, Inc.  $74,700.00 
La Crescent, Minnesota 
  

 
The Engineer estimate for the Highland Park Project is $50,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the contract to Dirt Monkey, LLC 
in the amount of $44,800.00 for the Highland Park Project.            
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
RT:kn 


